
Livonia Public Schools  
Director of Operations  

 
 
 
To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: November 28, 2017 
 
Re:   Addendum to Livonia City Soccer Club Lease 
 
 

I would like to present and discuss the addendum made to the Livonia City 
Soccer Club lease at Niji-Iro Elementary School. 
 
Please include this item on the Committee of the Whole agenda of Monday, 
December 4, 2017. Thank you. 
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